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17 September 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian
Year 7 Information Evening — Tuesday 24 September 2019

I would like to invite you to an information evening on Tuesday 24 September at 6.30 p.m. in the Main
Hall so that we can share some ways you can support your child in their learning.

The evening will consist of short presentations on:
Tips and hints on how to support your child in English and Maths.
Reporting at Maiden Erlegh School - what it is, what it means, and how to use it.

The evening is intended for parents only and we hope that you will be able to join us.

Yours sincerely
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Mr S Bishop
Head of Year 7



